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THOR HAN
Updates on the war and alliances with Inner Earth – Civilian contact speculations 

Q: About the battle that is going on Earth, what  is the latest information you have for
us?

Thor Han: I can give you information which does not disclose the topics of battles, I can tell you

that alliances are being renewed between the  Galactic  Federation of  Worlds and the  Agarthan

Kingdoms and the Telos Alliances. We are renewing our alliances with them, it is very difficult but

once we will have complete alliances with all your underground people, it will be over for those we
call the Dark Ones. So now, we are working on the diplomatic side to renew all the contacts with
them. Before, on your planet, many different factions ruled and there were territorial conflicts; a

great part of the ancient colonies went underground. I am talking about the end of your last ice

age.  Telosians betrayed,  for a big part of them, they joined the Dark Alliances, but now we are

renewing contact with them because they are losing their allies: the  Ciakahrrs and the  Orion

Empire. The undergrounds of your planet are not yet cleansed in totality, but on the good side,
once the diplomacy is done, it will work. I suppose it will be alright, I am not into diplomacy but in

these times it is needed, so this is the battle update.

Q: You had mentioned something about initial contact with us sometime.
Thor Han: This is unreliable because the timeline is changing; the war is not over, peace needs

to be settled,  and the chaos will  end. We cannot  make civilian contact  openly,  directly,  when

everything  is  in  chaos,  because  the  Terran  people  are  not  ready  yet,  they  are  being  easily

manipulated, and we need to remove all risks of new manipulations, we need to finish the clean-
up beforehand. The contacts will happen in times of peace, not in times of battle.

Q: So as far as you see the current timeline, when do you see contact happening?
Thor Han: This is difficult to tell but the latest, well with the best hopes 2023 summer, but this is
not a fixed date.


